I would like to thank Steve Entin for his comments on tax reform at the your panel hearings. We are in total agreement as to his comments on the value of a "consumption based" tax system.

Please do what is right for the tax payers and not special interest groups.

Sincerely,

carl king

1145 bordeau ct.

Atlanta  Ga  30338

